Dear Sir/Madam,

I write to you as a concerned citizen, who has an interest in the wildlife for which we take responsibility for the care.

It has been bought to my attention that many of the products that are found on our local supermarket shelves contain a product called Palm Oil.

This would not be a problem if I could exercise my right to choose to, or choose not to purchase these items, however, it seems that Palm Oil does not require the specific labelling as do many other ingredients in products, but can be guised under the name vegetable oil. The label vegetable oil does not give an accurate indication of the product or its nutritious value.

Therefore I agree with the proposed legislation

Regards,

Luke Hammond